
Block Party Safety Guidelines 

Dear Block Party Participants, 

We're excited to celebrate our upcoming block party! To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience 

for everyone, we kindly ask you to follow these guidelines: 

General Safety Guidelines 

• Maintain a clear path for emergency vehicles. 

• Keep food and beverages in designated areas. 

• Ensure all electrical equipment is properly secured. 

• Have a first aid kit available on-site. 

COVID-19 Precautions 

• Practice social distancing where possible. 

• Wear masks if you are within close proximity to others. 

• Provide hand sanitizers at food and activity stations. 

Child Safety 

• Supervise children at all times. 

• Set designated play areas and establish rules. 

• Ensure children stay away from street areas. 

Thank you for your cooperation! Let's make this block party a safe and fun event for all! 

Sincerely, 

Your Block Party Organizing Committee 


